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The Honorable Robert Olson, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Financial Institutions and Insurance 

Statehouse, Room 236-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Olson: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 324 by Senate Committee on Financial Institutions and 

Insurance 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 324 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 324 would allow a person to enter into private contracts with healthcare providers for 

healthcare services and to purchase private healthcare coverage.  A person would not be required 

to participate in any healthcare system or health plan.  No person would be required to pay a 

penalty or fine imposed by the State of Kansas because of entering into a private contract or 

purchasing private healthcare.   

 

 The Kansas Insurance Department and the Kansas Department of Health and Environment 

both state that the enactment of SB 324 would have no fiscal effect.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Bobbi Mariani, Insurance 

 Dan Thimmesch, Health & Environment  


